
From: Cristina Kelly <ckelly@ewtn.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/19/2016 1:05:50 PM
Subject: Media Inquiry - The World Over Live with Raymond Arroyo

Dear Chaney,
 
Per our conversation, I’m reaching out to see if Governor Haley would be willing/available to join us for an interview 
on The World Over Live with Raymond Arroyo on Thursday, April 28.
 
The topic of the interview would be the implications for states and local communities of having GITMO detainees 
transferred to various states within the US and also the pros/cons of sending detainees back to their countries of 
origin.
 
The World Over Live airs at 8pm on Thursday evening, however we can tape the interview earlier (anytime between 
5:45-7:00pm) if the governor would rather not wait until the 8pm live hour.
 
Our studio is located a couple of blocks away from the Capitol at 750 First Street NE Ste. 1100 (across from Union 
Station)
 
Our program is seen by over 260 million households worldwide and simulcast on 300 AM/FM radio stations within 
the United States as well as our Sirius channel. In addition our program is re-broadcast four more times during the 
weekend and week.
 
Please let me know if Governor Haley is available and any questions you may have.
 
Best,
Cristina
 
Cristina Kelly-Khalaf
Producer, The World Over Live with Raymond Arroyo, EWTN
202-213-3621
ckelly@ewtn.com
www.ewtn.com
www.raymondarroyo.com
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